
From: Gordon Watkins
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: EC Farms Comment Submission problems
Date: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 8:46:01 AM

Hello,

        I received a report that someone submitted comments on the EC Farms issue to the address
shown in the PN, Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us and it was returned as undeliverable.
Can you confirm if this is the correct address? We had a similar problem with the 303(d) comments
which created lots of confusion.

Thank you,
        Gordon Watkins
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